
 

Welfare Officers 

    
Mags Abbott & Nige Owen 

The welfare officer’s role is to promote safety and well-being at Pen-y-ffordd 

Tennis Club, together with ensuring that children are able to participate in tennis 

in a fun, safe and inclusive environment. 

The welfare officers are available to all members, and have the skills and 

expertise to deal with any potential situations surrounding the wellbeing and 

safety of children. 

If you have any concerns regarding safety or wellbeing, no matter how big or 

small, please get in touch.  You can be assured that your concerns will be treated 

sensitively, confidentially and in a non-judgemental manner. 

We can be contacted via email or telephone: 

E: penyfforddsafeguarding@gmail.com 

T: 0330 223 6398* 

* Calls to this number are charged at local rate and are covered by mobile phone inclusive minutes packages April 2023 
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